REV. CHARLES S. MACFARLAND
GENERAL SECRETARY EMERITUS
FEDERAL COUNCIL
OF THE CHURCHES OF CHRIST IN AMERICA

Central Bureau of Churches, 2, Rue de Montchoisy, Geneva.

Geneva, Oct. 2, 1933.

Rev. Prof. Karl Barth, c/o Frau Prof. Barth, B E R N.

My dear Prof. Barth,

I have for several years been desirous of making a friendly call upon you but whenever I have been over here you have been so far away that it was not possible for me to do so.

I shall greatly appreciate it if you will let me know where you are to be within the next few days or weeks in order that, if it is agreable to you, I may make a visit to you.

I am expecting to go to Berlin within a few days but if you will reply to the above address your answer will be forwarded to me.

With my warm appreciation

Sincerely yours

Charles V. muefauland